
 
15th April 2024 

Dear parents/carers,  

We are thrilled to be able to share some more information about our upcoming Sports for Schools event 

on Monday 29th April. We are excited to announce that the athlete who will be visiting us will be Jack 

Rutter! 

On the event day, all pupils will take part in a sponsored fitness circuit run by Jack, a terrific way to get all 

children excited about sport and realise that getting moving is really fun! Jack will then share his incredible 

sporting journey, a story of resilience and determination in a fun and interactive assembly. There will also 

be an opportunity to ask any burning questions in a Q&A session with this inspiring role-model at the end!   

The children will be bringing home a sponsorship form today, so make sure to check their bags for this! 

There are even some fun games on the back of the forms – don’t forget to enter the Sports for Schools 

competition by emailing a photo of the completed sponsorship form to hello@sportsforschools.org.  

If you would like to sponsor your child, you can bring in cash with the sponsorship form, or you can donate 

online by following this link and searching for the school name: 

https://sportal.sportsforschools.org/events/landing  

The money raised for the event will go towards new important resources to improve levels of physical 

activity in our school, such as new sports equipment!  

Should you have any concerns or queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

Littledean Church of England Primary School 
 

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL 
 

Telephone: 01594 822171 
Fax: 01594 825436 
Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk  
Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk 
X formerly Twitter: @littledeansch 

 
 
 

Loving one another, building each other up 
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